
This year the Department of Health will launch a
new national policy to reduce suicide. Your views
will play a key role in shaping this new policy.

As part of a public consultation, the Department is inviting
members of the public and relevant groups and organisations to
share their experiences and opinions on suicide reduction in Ireland
and to highlight what they would like to see in a new policy.

We particularly want to hear from people with lived and living
experience of suicide. Your experience is invaluable in the
conversation to help reduce Ireland’s suicide rates.

Every life lost to suicide is one too many.

Have your say on the new National
Policy on Suicide Reduction.

A message from the Government of Ireland.

Help by sharing your views at: gov.ie/SuicideReduction

Or send submissions to:
Department of Health,
Mental Health Unit,
Block 1, Miesian Plaza,
50-58 Lower Baggot Street,
Dublin, D02 XW14.



This year the Department of Health will launch a
new national policy to reduce suicide. Your views
will play a key role in shaping this new policy.

As part of a public consultation, the Department is inviting members
of the public and relevant groups and organisations to share their
experiences and opinions on suicide reduction in Ireland and to
highlight what they would like to see in a new policy.

We particularly want to hear from people with lived and living
experience of suicide. Your experience is invaluable in the
conversation to help reduce Ireland’s suicide rates.

Every life lost to suicide is one too many.

Have your say on the
new National Policy on
Suicide Reduction.

A message from the Government of Ireland.

Help by sharing your views at: gov.ie/SuicideReduction

Or send submissions to:
Department of Health,
Mental Health Unit,
Block 1, Miesian Plaza,
50-58 Lower Baggot Street,
Dublin, D02 XW14.


